

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION

WWW.FRA.ORG

800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 Fax: 703-549-6610

February 9, 2018

The Honorable Mike Bishop 428 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Fax: (202) 225-5820

Dear Congressman Bishop:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "USS Indianapolis Congressional Gold Medal Act" (H.R. 4107). The crew of the USS Indianapolis played a critical role in the Pacific Campaign during World War II. Over 800 men died after a Japanese submarine fired and sunk the heavy cruiser. The ship's contributions to the war effort cannot be down played and this recognition is well deserved.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE

National Executive Director

TJS:bc:dt

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

TRANSMISSION OK

TX/RX NO

RECIPIENT ADDRESS

DESTINATION ID

ST. TIME

TIME USE PAGES SENT RESULT 2022255820

02/09 13:51

00'52

0229

OK

## FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION

Your Mission • Your Voice

LOYALTY

SHOTECTION

B

B

B

CONTRICTED

B

CONTRICTED

CONTRICTE

FLEET RESERVE ASSN

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG

800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

February 9, 2018

The Honorable Mike Bishop 428 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Fax: (202) 225-5820

Dear Congressman Bishop:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "USS Indianapolis Congressional Gold Medal Act" (H.R. 4107). The crew of the USS Indianapolis played a critical role in the Pacific Campaign during World War II. Over 800 men died after a Japanese submarine fired and sunk the heavy cruiser. The ship's contributions to the war effort cannot be down played and this recognition is well deserved.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE